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Dear Parent and Carers,                                                             Wednesday 15th December, 2021. 

Update: Year 1 Swim Sessions – January 2022 

Further to our previous letter there are a couple of updates regarding Year 1 swimming. Swimming 

sessions for all Year 1 children will start from Monday 10th January 2022. These sessions will take 

place each day for different classes until the end of the school year. The children will swim in 

half class groups between 9.00am and 10.00am.  

What will your child need? 

Your child will need to wear a swimming hat, either a cloth, latex or rubber one, as well as a one-

piece costume for a girl or close fitting swimming trunks for a boy. We do not offer spare kit for 

those children who forget to bring theirs in, so please ensure your child has their kit with a towel 

each week. Swimming hats are available to buy on ParentPay at a cost of £2, hats purchased will 

be sent home by the school office via classes.   

On swimming days your child should wear their PE kit to school for ease of changing. As Year 1 

children will be swimming first thing in the morning they should wear their swimming 

costume/trunks under their PE kit and bring underwear to change into after their lesson. Please 

also remember to pack a towel for drying after their swim and all kit should be in a named 

drawstring waterproof bag.  

For safety, if your child wears earrings, these will need to be removed at home on the day your 

child swims.  

Class Session Days of the week are as follows: 

 Dragonfly Class - Monday  Duck Class - Tuesday Newt Class - Wednesday

 Frog Class - Thursday  Heron Class -  Friday 

If you have any questions regarding your child’s swimming sessions please speak with the class 

teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Lisa Clark 

Headteacher 
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